
	

	

	
 

Moretown Planning Commission  
Wednesday, March 2, 2022 6:30 pm 

Minutes 
Via Zoom 

 
   
Present: David Stapleton Chair, Deb Carroll, John Schmeltzer, Karen Horn, Clark 
Amadon 
Guests: Clare Rock, Sam Lash. Central Vermont Regional Commission 
 
Karen called the meeting to order at 6:39 pm. Deb made a motion to accept the minutes 
of February 22.  John seconded the motion, which was passed unanimously. 
 
Clare discussed the zoning ordinance revisions and Municipal Planning Grant.  
According to the contract for services with the regional commission, she has about 15 
more hours with us to finalize the revisions.  We should expect to finish in the next moth 
or so.  
 
Clark indicated that the wastewater feasibility application has been sent in. We are 
waiting for other action. The request for quotes was sent out again and it sounds like 
there are engineers interested in submitting quotes.   
 
Sashs sent a message that the town of Moretown passed the ballot item for Moretown 
to opt in to retail cannabis sales and the planning commission should review the 
Cannabis Control Board guidance on what may be regulated. 
 
John made a motion to adjourn. Deb seconded the motion, which was unanimously 
approved at 8:08 pm 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen Horn 
March 2, 2022 
 


